
October 25 Board Report

I would like to start by thanking Richard and Kyle for getting our furnace up and running. The 
new infant classroom is warm and ready for our littles. We are waiting for the new windows 
and a new furnace.

We have two new students and 5 applications out. There are 3 employees expecting to deliver 
in November.  I will continue to take any applicants, but hoping the windows will come sooner 
than the children. Once all staff in need of child care apply then I will open it up to Block Grant 
applicants. I need to fill all slots to help us be self-reliant.   

I am also hoping to have high school students come in for a couple hours a day to help out. One 
of the expecting mothers is one of our own and will be out for a month.

It is heartwarming to see all the teachers being so patient and in their element. They are very 
aware of individual needs and are trying new ideas. We moved some children around to meet 
their needs. They seem happy and are excited to learn. 
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